
 
Dear Parents 
 
Quintilian School Photography is booked in for Week 1 of next term. 
Photography dates: Wednesday 1 May, Thursday 2 May and for Pre-Kindy Friday 3 May 
 
SIBLING PHOTOS - PLEASE READ 

 

     
 
If you wish to have sibling photos you must register and prepay on this link: 
https://appointments.occasion.app/p/n/xQSds6hj 

Sibling Bookings must be made by 5pm this Sunday 14 April. 
Bookings are used for scheduling and cannot be made after the cut-off. 
 
Sibling Bookings must be made by 5pm this Sunday 14 April. 

________________________________________________________________________ 
 
All students will be photographed. 
Photography forms will be been given to all children with an Individual order code next term. 
There is no pre-payment required for individual and class photos. Parents can purchase photographs 
after seeing the images.  

 
If you have any questions please contact the photographer directly:  
Grant  
Em: grant@granttaylorportraits.com.au 
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